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Dear Parents/Guardian,
 
Our spring middle school concert will be held at our district’s beautiful auditorium on March 7th. This concert will feature the 6th grade band, 7th  & 8th grade band and the 7th  & 8th grade chorus.
 
The 6th grade band students should meet in Ms. McLaughlin’s music room by 6:30 p.m.  7th & 8th grade band students should report to the high school band room by 6:30 p.m., and the 7th & 8th grade chorus members should report to the high school vocal room by 6:30 p.m. If students are involved with both band and chorus, students should report to both teachers. If you are unfamiliar where these rooms are, don’t worry, your child will know after a scheduled rehearsal in the auditorium the afternoon of the concert.
 
The 6th grade band students are expected to wear dress clothes (no holes or logos on clothing). 7th & 8th grade band students will be wearing black pants, black shoes, and a white shirt, ties are optional. The ladies also have the option of wearing a black and/or white dress or skirt. The 7th & 8th grade chorus students will be expected to wear dress clothes (no jeans, no tennis shoes please). Band students will not have an opportunity to change clothes and will be expected to wear their black and white while singing with the chorus.
 
We will be having a dress rehearsal at the end of the school day on Tuesday March 7th.  We will be leaving from McGregor shortly after lunch and then all students will be dismissed from the Monona Center after school.  There will be a transfer bus back to McGregor, so please plan accordingly. 
 
Please come out and support your child at the concert, they have all been working hard!  If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your child’s teacher. We look forward to performing for you!
 
Thank you for your support!
 
Musically yours,
 
 
Mrs. Michelle Hontz, 4-6 band/vocal
Ms. Christina Harbaugh, 7-12 band
Ms. Jaydeane Berns, 7-12 chorus

